
2. DEPUTATIONS BY APPOINTMENT

(e) Packe Street Park Eucalyptus

Bill Sykes made a plea to the Board to support the protection of a manna gum behind Packe Street Park.
The tree is not rare in Canterbury but adds a dimension to the Park that is poorly developed in the area.
The Parks Officer told the Board that in his experience, the City Plan people who were responsible for
protecting trees, were not willing to put trees such as this on the list.  The Parks Officer was asked to
report to the next Board meeting on the process for protecting trees.  Ingrid Stonhill expressed her support
for the protection of this tree.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


